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Welcome to a new term

We hope that you all had a fabulous summer holiday and managed to catch some sunshine
and we wish to extend a warm welcome to the new families who will join us this year.

Nursery Bags

This session we have invested in a nursery bag for each child, colour coded by their
group and their name tag. We hope that this will save duplicate bags and children not
being able to identify their own bags. In each bag, we would ask that you keep a full
set of spare clothing, their nursery indoor shoes and sun hat, all which should be
clearly labelled with your child’'s name. A Sharpe pen is available in the cloakroom.

ZI[n the basket should be their outdoor shoes and any wellingtons that you wish to
eave.

Can we ask that you do not take these bags home and check their contents on a regu-
lar basis?
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Creating Independance

Within the nursery we hope that the children will develop their independence skills,
which with your help can only be achieved if you consider their footwear and
clothing which is worn daily.

Where possible avoid jeans with buttons as many toileting accidents can occur when
they experience trying to undo tight buttons, leggings and jogging bottoms are much
easier and girls are at less of arisk by having 'rlgeir' dress or skirt caught when
climbing.

Shoes both indoor and out are easiest to remove if they have Velcro fastepérs

Its everyone's responsibility to make sure I'm alright

Protecting children from harm and abuse is everybody's responsibility. Within the centre
we have very clear Child Protection roles and responsibilities, with the Child Protection
co-ordinator being Lynn Walsh. However, if you see or hear anything which you are
concerned about regarding a young person’s wellbeing in or around the nursery, please
speak to Lynn or Isabel in her absence in the first instance or indeed contact the local
Children and Families Team, Kings House, Wishaw 01698 348200



